
ROBO CALL FEBRUARY 13, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing well.  

Happy Valentine’s Day.  I hope you are blessed with all kinds of treats. 

Adult Religious Education continues tonight from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  in the 

parish office building. Come join us and get a fresh look at the Sacraments. 

Our next bake sale is this weekend, February 15th/16th. There will be a great selection 

of Valentine's treats and other delicious sweet and savory items to purchase. Feel 

free to shop before or after Mass. 

 

This Sunday is Scout Sunday.  We will honor our Boy Scouts at the 11:15 a.m. 

Sunday Mass.   

  

Holy Family School and the parish office will be closed on Monday, February 17th 

for Presidents Day. 

 

We will have a training session for new altar servers on Tuesday, February 18th at 

4:30 p.m. in the church, followed by pizza. 

 

The next scripture study with Deacon Greg Thompson is Sunday, February 23rd at 

9:30 a.m. in St. Francis Hall. We will continue our reflection on Knowing Jesus in 

Luke's Gospel and Christ's call to discipleship, exploring what that really means, in 

daring to love one's enemies! 

 

We will have our annual Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on Sunday, March 2nd at 

2:00 p.m. in St.  Francis Hall. Sign-up sheets are available in the vestibule and in the 

breezeway. Please sign up by February 23rd if you plan to attend so that we can 

determine how much food to provide.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support for the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each day.  Take 

care and be safe. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

